
QUAIL CREEK PERFORMING ARTS GUILD 

Minutes of the General Meeting on Jan. 25, 2022 

Board members present: Davey Jones, Mary Campbell-Jones, Cyndy Gierada, Patty Zatkin, Dodie 

Prescott, Pam Campbell, Diana Paul, Bill Entwhistle 

President, Cyndy Gierada: Cyndy called the meeting to order at 3:05 p.m. 

Secretary, Mary Campbell-Jones: Mary reported that the Nov. minutes were approved and are on the 

web site. 

Treasurer, Sydney Ranney: Cyndy reported for Sydney Ranney that have $10,165.04 in the bank and that 

Sydney is moving from Quail Creek to Washington and is looking for someone to take over as treasurer 

and the control of the storage units. The inventory is very organized and will be easy to assume the 

duties. We have enough money in the bank for the fixed costs which are about $3800 for the year. 

Publicity, Dodie Prescott: She will put a blurb in the Quail Creek Crossing about the Business Expo being 

cancelled due to lack of interest by local vendors. They cite covid concerns and the fact that they are 

very busy now. 

Music and Variety, Bill Entwhistle: Bill reported a profit of $2136 for the Christmas show and that the 

budget of $4365 came in at $4364. He has a flash drive of the show and hopes to have the flash and a 

CD available soon for anyone who wants one. He will email the details soon. 

Comedy and Drama, Davey Jones: He talked about the upcoming Spring play, Rumors, on April 5,6,7. An 

article will be in the Feb. Quail Creek Crossing about the show. Davey needs help with ticket sales and he 

has a sign-up sheet for anyone willing to help. The cost of each ticket will be $20. 

Membership, Patty Zatkin: She reported that we have 69 1/2 paid members? 

Cyndy told us about the upcoming Choral Group show on April 26 th . She needs volunteers to sell 

tickets 

Cyndy also put out the plea for someone to take over as web master. 

New Business: Davey has a meeting with our General Manager concerning a new sound system in the 

clubhouse which is in the POA budget. Ray Hebert asked about the existing hearing aid system in the 

ballroom. Davey and Bill Foraker have been working to figure out how many of the units are working 

and how they will work with a new system. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:30. 

Respectfully, 

Mary Campbell-Jones, Secretary 


